
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Swindon Borough Council (Various Roads, Swindon) (Speed Limits) Consolidation 
Order 2022 (Variation No. 11) 2024 

THORNHILL ROAD, SOUTH MARSTON 
 
 

Notice is GIVEN of Swindon Borough Council’s intention to make the above Order 
under the provisions of The Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, the effect of which is 
to reduce the national speed limit to 30mph speed limit on Thornhill Road from a 
point 196 metres north east of the A420 Gablecross Roundabout for a distance of 
503 metres. 
 
 
 
A copy of the documents for the Order may be inspected online at 
www.swindon.gov.uk/trafficregulationorders 
 
Objections or representations to the proposed Order should be made by completing 
the consultation form which can be found at 
www.swindon.gov.uk/trafficregulationorders under ‘Stage 2 – Formal consultation’ 
with reference (ST/TRO/Thornhill Road) by no later than 25 October 2024.  Any 
objection or representation received will form part of a public record, which may be 
made publicly available. 
 
Head of Strategic Transport, Civic Offices, Euclid Street,  
Swindon, SN1 2JH 
4 October 2024 
 
For further information please email: TrafficManager@swindon.gov.uk 
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